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Hello: 

I am writing in support of SB210 for the following reasons: 

 

Ballot drop box sites are unsafe and boxes are subject to vandalism, fire or theft.  

This is well documented. 

Mailing a ballot is questionable that it is received and recorded. 

The members of a household all receive their ballots at the same time, thus the 

likelihood they fill their ballots out together is great.  I've always thought that the 

dominant person in the household influences the others in the home to vote as they 

do.  This is against the law.  Once, on a Zoom meeting for an agency I used to work 

for, a person who worked for another government agency (IRCO) was openly 

discussing how the head of the family fills out all the ballots of the family members, 

regardless of the rights of the other family members.  This confirms that having 

ballots in the mail, or loose in someone's home, in a mailbox, recycling bin or 

wherever they end up if someone doesn't vote that time around, is subject to 

corruption, or fraud.    

 Our country and those that have gone before us have fought to make sure all of us 

have the right to vote and that it is correct and counted.  It doesn't matter whether or 

not it is convenient to vote in person, or someone is absent.  Integrity and trust in our 

voting system needs to be brought back with the highest standards.  Our vote is 

precious, treat it as such! 

 


